
 ‘FINANCIAL LITERACY 

 WORKSHOP REPORT 

A workshop on ‘Financial Literacy’ was organised at JKPS, Shalimar Bagh on 

Thursday 28 July 2022 in the school auditorium for the students of classes VIII-

XI to make them aware of their finances at a young age. The session was 

conducted by a team of ‘The Fly Scholar’ led by Mr. Jatin Singhal. Financial 

literacy is a combination of financial awareness, knowledge, skills, attitude, and 

behaviour necessary to make sound financial decisions and ultimately achieve 

individual financial well-being. The resource person addressed the myths and 

misconceptions related to financial management and also informed our young 

students about the importance of goal-planning and budgeting. The session was 

quite  interactive and informative. 

      

 


